Event to
focus on
Goodridge
School
needs

by Tomas Loberg
Goodridge superintend-
ent

Thanks to the continued
work and cooperation of our
school community, district
residents and School Board,
Goodridge School District’s
long-range facilities plan
continues to progress.

In order for us to gather
additional feedback about
facility
options
to meet
0. T
school’s
needs,
commu-
nity
mem -
bers are
invited to attend an ice
cream social Wednesday,
June 21 from 7 to 9 p.m. at
the Goodridge Community
Center. During this time,
residents can visit various
stations that highlight dif-
ferent components of the dis-
trict’'s long-range planning
process. These stations in-
clude information about po-
tential facility options,
listening session results, po-
tential tax impact, results
from the district’s
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demographics and educa-
tional adequacy assess-
ments, and more. Optional
school tours will also be pro-
vided at 7:05 p.m., 7:35 p.m.
and 8:05 p.m.

If you haven’t visited our
dedicated website about this
planning process, we encour-

age you to visit Goodridge-
Forward.org. If you have
any additional questions,
you can reach out to Super-
intendent Tom Loberg by
email at tomas.loberg@
goodridgeisd561.org or by
phone at 218-378-4134. Go
Chargers!
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